
 

1. A very successful talk was given on the 12th April 2023 by Helen Allinson. Her talk on "Life in the 
Villages Around Sittingbourne in the 1920s" attracted around 40 people; 

 

2. The Heritage Group attended the Volunteer Day event at The Forge. The stall set up included 
copies of the "Borden Past Times" book for sale as well as a supply of the walk leaflets for Borden. 
Quite a few people purchased copies of the book; 

 

3. The bench, funded by the Heritage Group and Nicholas Hampshire, is now in place and a plaque is 
in the process of being discussed; 

 

4. The next Heritage talk is being held on Wednesday 10th May 2023 in Borden Parish Hall at 10.30 
a.m. The speaker is Andrew Theobald, and his talk is entitled "Baby Boomers". 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Heritage Group 

 


